
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: 03 February 2021  
 
Councillor David Walker,  
Chair, Policy Review & Performance Scrutiny Committee  
Cardiff Council,  
County Hall  
Cardiff  
CF10 4UW 
 
 
Dear Councillor Walker, 
 
PRAP Scrutiny Committee 20 January 2021: Race Equality Taskforce 
 
Further to your recent correspondence, I write on behalf of the Race Equality 
Taskforce to extend our thanks to the Committee for your invitation to attend this 
session and for your positive and constructive feedback on the work of the Race 
Equality Taskforce to date.  
 
I will be pleased to share the Committee’s views with the Taskforce at our next 
convening and will ensure this feedback is shared with the Taskforce’s sub-groups 
across the confirmed themes as appropriate. I wish to reiterate that we value the 
continued support and interest of elected members in delivering this important 
initiative for our city.  
 
I note the recommendations of the Committee, which we will ensure are considered 
as the Taskforce’s programme mobilises in the months ahead. I note that you do not 
require a full response at this early stage of our work. 
 
I look forward to updating you on the progress of the Race Equality Taskforce in the 
months ahead. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Councillor Saeed Ebrahim 
Chair, Cardiff Race Equality Taskforce 
 


